
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 25/05/2022 8:05:59 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

25/05/2022 

MRS Cherie Clarke 
- 4 Cooyong rd RD 
Terrey Hills NSW 2084 

RE: DA2022/0466 -62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084 

I am concerned of the impact of the extra traffic with the construction of the new dwelling to my 
street. I live directly across the road from flower power and at times traffic and parking is 
horrendous. With heavy machinery coming and going during construction, I am worried that it 
will impact on my and my families entering and leaving our property. 
Does Terry Hills need another large building when these services are already close by? 
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